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7. COUNCIL ORGANISATIONS 
 
 The Committee deferred this report until its August meeting, to allow the officers to review the status 

of some of the organisations listed in the report, including the Canterbury Museum Trust Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


